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FDA Recall of Saline 

 

Summary  

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) recently issued a Safety 

Communication warning consumers, health care providers, and health care facilities not 

to use recalled saline (0.9% sodium chloride) and sterile water medical products 

manufactured by Nurse Assist, LLC.  

 

The potentially contaminated products are sold under various brands and include a wide 

range of product types with expiration dates that extend to 2025 and beyond. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Categories of Health Alert messages: 
 
Health Alert Conveys the highest level of importance; warrants immediate action or attention. 
Health Advisory Provides important information for a specific incident or situation; may not require immediate action. 
Health Update Provides updated information regarding an incident or situation; unlikely to require immediate action. 
Info Service Provides general information that is not necessarily considered to be of an emergent nature. 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/nurse-assist-llc-issues-recall-09-sodium-chloride-irrigation-usp-and-sterile-water-irrigation-usp#recall-announcement
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